
Northern Association of Model Engineers 

Young Engineer Award 2011 

 

  

The winner this year is Alistair Cook of Saffron Walden Model Engineers. He will receive the 
David Birkett Award together with cheques for £100 from the Birkett family and a similar 
one from NAME. 



 

Presentation in September at the National Railway Museum. 

 The runner up was Billy Stock from Urmston M E who will receive the NAME cheque for 
£100, also to be presented at the National Railway Museum. 



.  

  Billy went on to have a cab visit to the Japanese Bullet train courtesy of NRM 

Frank Cooper 
Chairman. 

 

 

  

 


